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2021 COI Accepted Paper Notification

[A picture containing text, sign, clipart  Description automatically generated] 

Dear Jill Salisbury-Glennon, 
We are pleased to inform you that your paper, “The Effects of Parental Relationships on
Motivation, Learning Strategies and Metacognition During the COVID-19 Pandemic” submitted
for consideration for the 2021 Virtual AERA Annual Meeting has been accepted.
Congratulations on this accomplishment. AERA received more than 10,000 submissions this
year. To ensure the highest quality papers presented at the Annual Meeting, your submission
was reviewed by highly qualified reviewers serving on a review panel constituted by the SIG-
Studying and Self-Regulated Learning Reviewers' comments are now available on the Online
Annual Meeting Program Portal (All Academic) System for your use (see note below). 

The AERA meeting offers a number of session formats to feature high quality research and
scholarly work. The Program Chair for the above unit will need to place your paper into a
session.  The program schedule will be available on January 15, 2021. 

We also want to emphasize that each paper must have one or more presenting authors and
that all presenting authors must register for the Annual Meeting no later than February 12,
2021.  Individuals who are not listed as presenting authors cannot present at the Annual
Meeting. 

If a presenting author does not register for the meeting by February 12, 2021, their name will
be removed as a presenting author.  If no presenting author has registered by February 12,
2021, the paper will be removed from the program. The final deadline for program changes is
March 1, 2021. This includes changes to paper titles, session titles, and authors, as well as
Session Chairs and Discussants. 

Registration for the 2021 Annual Meeting will open in December of 2020.  Since all presenters
must register for the meeting, please register early to take advantage of the Early Bird rates. 
The 2021 AERA Virtual Meeting will take place Friday, April 9-Monday, April 12, 2021. 

If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact the AERA Meetings Team at
annualmtg@aera.net<mailto:annualmtg@aera.net> or 202-238-3200. 

An individual must be listed as a presenting author in order to present at the Annual Meeting. 

Sincerely, 
[A picture containing diagram  Description automatically generated] 
Felice J. Levine, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
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